
11th December  2024 

Dear families,  Please note the following: 

 Garlic for sale - This is school grown, harvested and plaited together by the students.  $10.00 per plait for 3 

large bulbs. 

 Eggs for sale - We have eggs from our chickens for sale.  $5.00 per dozen 

 Reminder - Friday’s excursion is a full day excursion to Toora Pool for a Pool Fun Day.  Ensure you pack the 

following: bathers, towel, goggles, hat, sunscreen, lunch, drink, snacks, a plastic bag for wet things and spare 

underwear.   FULL SCHOOL UNIFORM PLEASE. 

 URGENT Reminder - we need the wrapped and labelled Santa books handed in to the office ASAP. 

 Parent Payment Arrangements for 2025 - Attached is a letter explaining the start of year procedures and the 

suggested Curriculum Contributions and Other Contributions for 2025.  If you wish to make a Curriculum 

Contribution, you can make payment via methods listed in the letter.  Please note:  If you choose to pay via 

Compass, this will not be available until mid to late January 2025. 

 Concert /Graduation Evening - Tuesday 17th December  - Concert start time:  5:30pm 

 The students have been busily preparing for our end of year Christmas concert all term during Music sessions 

 and they would love to perform some items for you.  We will also say our goodbyes to our current Year 6 

 students who will move on to Secondary school next year. 

 Please come along with a picnic blanket before hand to share some picnic food from 4:45pm.   

 Some seating will be available indoors but please bring some camp chairs along if you wish to sit during the 

 concert. 

 The night will include: Year 6 Farewell speeches, P-3 Play ‘Christmas in Australia’ and songs, P-6 Auslan ‘Santa 

 Claus in Coming to Town’, Year 4-6 Play ‘Christmas Time Rhyme’ and songs.  

Special farewell to our acting  Principal Ash Webster and outgoing families, 

thank you to our School Council members and volunteers,  announcement of 

our 2025 school captains, and finishing with a special visitor. 

 We look forward to seeing you there to join in with the fun! 

 

It’s great to see Mr Webster  

demonstrating his Christmas 

spirit !! 


